
 
 
 

Organization Cornell University Program Board 

2014-2016 Allocation $7.50 

2016-2018 Request $7.50 

Appropriations 
Recommendation 

$7.50 

 
Rationale of the Committee 
 
The Appropriations Committee recommends funding the Cornell University Program Board at $7.50 for 
the 2016-2018 By-Line Funding Cycle. The Appropriations Committee has been impressed with the 
organization’s ability to select performers that appeal to a wide variety of campus and that are so well-
received by the community from a ticketing perspective. Additionally, the Appropriations Committee 
appreciates the work being done by CUPB to utilize various spaces across campus including the Bear’s 
Den. Within organizational capacity, the Appropriations Committee encourages CUPB to continue to 
fund and support smaller programming activities and comedians and speakers with less name recognition. 
Finally, the Appropriations Committee encourages CUPB to more appropriately utilize their significant 
surplus by doing more small scale or free shows.  
 
Vote Totals 
 
The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the 
advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows: 
 

Amount Vote 

$7.50 14-0-0 

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Matthew Stefanko 
Vice President for Finance 
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